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 10th July 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

 
Re: Information about GCSE examination results - Year 10 PoR 

 
Due to the ongoing need for social distancing and other protective measures around our school site, 
we are sending out your daughter’s GCSE PoR exam result by email. 
 
The exams office will send the emails from 9.30am on Thursday 20th August to your daughter’s 
school email address.  
 
Included in this email will be details of where you can find the appeals process/resists information 
and forms should they be needed. 
 
We currently have limited information from JCQ about this, but what we do know for now, which was 
announced today, is that any student unhappy with their grade, has the option to re-sit their exam. 
These will take place between 2nd and 23rd November. The deadline for entry requests is 18th 
September.  Our exams office reopens on 1st September, by which time we will better placed to offer 
advice on next steps if you wish to take up this process.  
 
If you have any questions about results day, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Katie Pearce 
Co-Headteacher 


